
 

 

No. 59 of 2023 
 
 
13 Sep 2023  
 
 
Dear Port Users 
 

REMOVAL OF ON-DEMAND BUS SHUTTLE (ODBS) FOR NON-PEAK HOURS TO 
FIXED ROUTE 30-MINS INTERVAL 
 
Please be informed that the On-Demand Bus Shuttle (ODBS) will cease with effect 
from Friday 15 September 2023. 
 
The arrangement for two shuttle buses catering to 20 bus-stops, including the new 
bus-stop, Plot 9 (outside YTL), during peak hours with 15-minute intervals remains 
unchanged. The ODBS service will be replaced by one shuttle bus during the non-
peak hours, with 30-minute intervals from this Friday.  
 
Shuttle bus schedules for peak hours and non-peak hours are as follows: 
 

 
Peak Hours 

(15-minute interval shuttle bus 
services on fixed route) 

Non-Peak Hours 
(30-minute interval shuttle bus services 

on fixed route) 

Mon to Fri:- 
 

0630hrs to 0930hrs 
1700hrs to 1900hrs 

0930hrs to 1700hrs 
1900hrs to 0630hrs 

Sat, Sun & PH:- 
 

0630hrs to 0830hrs 
1700hrs to 1900hrs 

0830hrs to 1700hrs 
1900hrs to 0630hrs 

     

We appreciate your feedback and patience with us during the past few weeks.   
 
Thank you. 
  
Mohammad Fadzlan Bin Abdul Aziz 
Senior Manager  
Security & FM Office 
Jurong port Pte Ltd 
 
(This is a computer-generated circular and does not require a signature.) 


